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Mr. President,

Croatia welcomes the delegation of Australia and thanks it for its national report and its presentation today. 

Croatia welcomes the favorable response to many of the recommendations made during the first cycle. We particularly welcome the introduction of the National Disability Strategy 2010-2020. We commend Australia for its implementation of the National Plan to Reduce Violence against Women and their Children. We note its many positive actions on human rights, including the participation in the Equal Futures Partnership, and continuing efforts to increase women's representation in executive roles and participation on Government boards. 

Noting that Australia appointed a full-time Human Rights Commissioner in 2013 to ensure there is appropriate focus within the Australian Human Rights Commission on civil and political rights, we are interested in knowing what steps is Australia taking in order to increase the minimum age of criminal responsibility and ceasing of detention of children in adult facilities? 

Mr. President, 

Croatia recommends that Australia continue with implementation of the National Plan to Reduce Violence against Women and their children with a particular focus on support services and resources available to women living in more remote areas, and women from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds.

We recommend that Australia continue efforts to close the gap in opportunities and life outcomes between Indigenous and non-Indigenous Australians, according to the Close the Gap Campaign and its Progress and Priorities report 2015.
Thank you.
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